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Language Arts Math

This month the students have been preparing for the Students continue to work on fractions.
Spelling Bee contest by practicing in pairs in class. The We looked at identifying equivalent
students also have an advertising project that they have fractions. Students were able to label

. . - . and draw different parts of a whole. We
been working on and will present it in a few weeks time., . . .
also looked at comparing fractions with

different denominators. Students were
able to write which fractions were
greater than, less than or equal to each
other.

Science

QOur studies focused on ecosystems and
how living and nonliving things interact.
We watched an educational video and
engaged in class discussions to explore
these relationships. We started working
on a poster presentation about the
different biomes on our planet, which we
will continue next month.

History

This month students began learning
about the City from the Sea and the
Second World War. They were able to
learn about how the Polish people
fought for their freedom and country
during the war and how even the
youngest of scouts would help.




